Dear Mr. Chair and Members of the House Committee on Business and Labor,

We are Leonard and Vicky Jespersen, we represent Jespersen Swan Lake Ranch family farm. We strongly oppose HB 2358 as this
would be detrimental to our family business. The rising cost of fuel, power and the added CAT Tax has already taken its toll.

Thank you for voting NO on this bill.

The Jespersen family.



